

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce

Phone: 094-9655257

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com

www.glinskns.ie

Twitter: @Glinsk_NS







Glinsk, Via Castlerea, Co. Galway

7th April 2020

Dear Parents,

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 6th of April 2020

Agreed Report

- The Minister for Education & Skills recently commenced certain sections of the Education Act Admissions to schools. All boards of management are required to draft a new admissions policy. Glinsk N.S. board of management have worked on a draft admissions policy which is available on the homepage of the school website www.glinskns.ie. The board of management invites all parents/ guardians to read this draft policy and comments on the policy can be submitted on the Google form available.
- The board wishes to express our deepest sympathy to the late Conor Connelly's wife, children, parents, brothers & sister, extended Connelly & Quinn families. May Conor Rest in Peace.
- The board acknowledges the work and effort of all families engaging with school work and learning activities during these difficult circumstances.
- The board congratulates Ms. Higgins on her recent engagement.
- The board congratulates Ms. Grace on the recent birth of her baby boy.

Happy Easter to all families & stay safe Yours sincerely,

Gráinne Nolan Secretary to the B.O.M.